
  
 
 
 
DAILY BULLETIN – Thursday 27th June 2024 
                          
TO ALL STAFF: THIS IS NOT A CAT WEEK 
 
TO ALL STAFF & PUPILS: 
 
REGISTER TEACHERS - PLEASE INFORM YOUR GROUP 

 
 
 

S2-6 End of Term:  
Term ends on Friday at 12.50pm and resumes for all pupils on Wednesday 14th August. 
Have a great summer holiday and I wish you all well in session 24/25!! 

Mr Dempster 
 

S2-6 Mr Dempster’s Retirement:  
Friday 28th June is my last day as Head Teacher of Boroughmuir High School. 
Being Head Teacher of this great school has been an honour and a privilege. 
The strength of community and ethos that we have in Boroughmuir is exceptional and having 
that is down to the collective efforts of our incredible staff, parents, and pupils. 
Thank you all, for all you have done in supporting the school and me personally over the 
years.  
Last weeks’ whole school assembly was just incredible and was a great illustration of just how 
great our school is and why I will miss you all so much. 

Mr Dempster 
 

S2-6 Joyful June 2024: Be kind to you. Do something that brings you joy.    
Ms O’Thy 

 
S2-4  Wellbeing Week:  

Tuesday 25th- June 27th is a range of Wellbeing Activities which are different for each year 
group. Friday 28th June is a normal timetabled school day and is the last day of term.  
 
For those doing In-School activities, please come in and register in room 1.14 or 1.15 then go 
to your chosen activity. 

Ms Presly 
 
 

   Duty Head – C Paterson 


